
Cheyene M. Malazarte 

Sitio Elma 

Cogon Pardo Cebu City, 6000 Phils. 

0943-363-4081 

cmmalazarte88@gmail.com 

  

January 3, 2023 

  

iPloy, OPC 
16th floor, One Montage, Archbishop Reyes Ave, Cebu City, Cebu 

  

To whom it may concern, 

  

Due to personal reasons, I would like to inform you that I am officially resigning in your 

company. Please accept this letter as my immediate resignation that I am leaving my 

position as Medical Biller with Solara entity. I never thought I would ever leave such a 

great company and the wonderful things around in iPloy. 

   

I want to thank you personally for the experience which helped me define my goals. I 

have also thoroughly enjoyed showing my skills and the opportunities you have given me 

during the past five months. It’s been great pleasure working with you and I wish you all 

the best for the company’s future.  

  

  

Truly yours, 

  

Cheyene M. Malazarte 

      -Medical Biller- 


